
 

Dads... 
...fancy an enjoyable evening with your son?! 

Bob Cole, Western Air’s Chief Flying Instructor 
will be delivering a talk titled “From Tiger 
Moths to Lightning”.   

Bob served in the RAF and is an experienced instructor and 
Test Pilot with over 15000 flying hours.  He was on the staff 
of the RAF Central Flying School and a test pilot with both 
the CAA and civilian firms, his talk will follow a delicious two 
course roast beef meal (there’s a vegetarian option too) 
 
It’s in the BWS Dining Hall with 
refreshments and a bar! 
 
Date : Friday 29th March ,  

   7pm to 9.30 pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

£15.00 
per ticket inc 

supper

A tasty way to help raise money 

 for the Bishop Wordsworth’s School  

Parents’ Association 

Any questions... please email Julia Forder at  

forder1974@googlemail.com for instructions 
more info overleaf... 

 
 

Find us on Facebook @BWSparentsAssociation

mailto:forder1974@googlemail.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Fellow Dad, 
 
I’m very pleased to introduce this year’s Fathers’ and sons’ Special Guest: Bob Cole. Chief Flying 
Instructor at Thruxton Airfield. Bob is a former RAF pilot and is an experienced instructor and Test 
Pilot with over 15000 flying hours.  He was on the staff of the RAF Central Flying School an d a test 
pilot with both the CAA and civilian firms  
 
He will deliver a talk titled “From Tiger Moths to Lightning” on his experiences as a RAF instructor 
and test pilot 
 
Included in the ticket price is a Roast Beef Supper ( or a Vegetarian Option], followed with a pudding, 
Tea and coffee. 
A licensed bar will operate on the night     Dress: Smart Casual 
 
To reserve your place please print off and complete the tear off slip below and post it as soon as 
possible -  with a cheque for £15.00 per head, to secure a place please send your payment to Julia 
Forder by 22nd March 2019 
 
An email confirmation that your cheque has arrived safely will be sent.  We will not be issuing tickets, 
but names will be on a list at the door. 
 
If you would like any further information please email: 
forder1974@googlemail.com  
 
Many thanks for your support and we look forward to seeing you on the night. 

Wijendra Peiris 

Chair - BWSPA 
……………………………………………………      …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

 

Print...Complete...Send with payment to: Julia Forder (Assistant Treasurer - BWSPA), 19 Palmer Rd, 
Salisbury, SP2 7 L X    Cheques addressed to ‘BWSPA’ 

 
 

Dad’s name    

Son’s name & class    

Dad’s phone number    

Dad’s email address    

Dietary requirements?   Roast beef: vegetarian: : 

Payment enclosed?   cheque / cash   £ 
 

Find us on Facebook @BWSparentsAssociation 
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